
 

 

 
 

May 23, 2019  
 
Dear Donald Pell & Colonial Farmhouse, 
 
On behalf of the Perennial Plant Association & PPA Board of Directors, I would like to congratulate you for being 
selected as the recipient for the 2019 Perennial Plant Associations' Landscape Design Award in Class IV. 
Initiated in 1992, this award recognizes design projects that are exemplary in use of herbaceous perennials to 
help create balanced and beautiful landscapes. You have made a deep impact in the perennial plant 
community and we hope you will join us at the PPA National Symposium to celebrate your achievement and be 
recognized in a group of your peers.  
 

We would like to extend an invitation for you to join us at the reception on Tuesday, July 30, 2019 at 11:40 a.m. 
located in the Chicago O’Hare Crowne Plaza during the 2019 National Symposium. If you are interested in 

attending other parts of the PPA National Symposium, we encourage each recipient to register for the event by 

visiting www.perennialplant.org/page/NationalSymposium. With such robust education opportunities, including 

an opportunity to hear world renown garden designer, Piet Oudolf, speak—we hope that you will be able to 

take part in this wonderful and engaging opportunity in Chicago.  
 

I want to personally thank you for your contribution to the industry and striving to better educate, engage, 

and advance our industry.  It is a pleasure to serve beside such wonderful recipients this year, and I look forward 
to seeing you in Chicago.  
 

Please RSVP to attend the reception by July 21, 2019 by either calling our office at 888-440-3122 ext. 3 or email 

at info@perennialplant.org. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Again, congratulations! 
 
Emily Bibens Chung 
Executive Director 

Perennial Plant Association 
 

 
 

About the Perennial Plant Association 

The Perennial Plant Association is a trade association composed of growers, retailers, landscape designers and 

contractors, educators, and others that are professionally involved in the herbaceous perennial industry. With a 

mission to connect professionals, provide education and promote perennial plants, the association has served the 

horticultural industry since 1984.  

For more information visit www.perennialplant.org. 
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